
   
通 告 

请按照发球标志发球 
  

尊敬的会员及嘉宾： 
  

    最近高尔夫球手在没有发球标记的发球台打高尔夫球的情况时有发生。 
     
    请您给予我们理解，仅在球场有发球标志处发球。为了有效地保养草坪并尽可能地
为大家提供最好的发球场地，我们每天会轮流摆放发球标志的位置。当您站在没有发球
标志的发球区开球时，意味着您站在一个不可以站的区域，这样会伤到我们伤不起的草
坪。希望您能理解这一点，并积极地配合我们的草坪保养，而不是只考虑您自身的利益。 
  

    为了适应更多会员的要求，我们将在有充足草坪的 11、13、18、19 和 22 洞，创造
一个新的“绿色”发球标志。在这几个洞，你可以选择在有绿色或蓝色的发球标志的发
球台开球。同时打白色发球标志的球手也可以做相应选择。为了保护草坪，其他所有洞
都必须根据发球标志来开球。这条规则将没有例外。 
 
    非常感谢您对球会的支持！ 
     

     球会经理：田星华 
                                     2017 年 06 月 13 日 

Notice 
Playing the Tee Markers 

  

 

Dear Members and Guests, 
  

Recently we have had some issues with golfers playing from tee boxes without 

markers. 
  

Please understand that the golf course needs to be played as marked.  We 

rotate the tee markers on a daily basis in order to maintain the grass effectively 

and get the best possible teeing grounds that we can.  When you are playing 

from a tee without a marker you are on ground that we do not want you to be on 

and you are harming grass that we cannot afford to be harmed.  We hope that 

you can understand this and be a positive participant in the quality of our turf 

instead of simply acting out of self-interest. 
  

In order to accommodate a larger number of our members and on those tees 

where we have adequate turf, we will create a new “Green” Tee Marker for holes 

11, 13, 18, 19, and 22.  On these holes only, you have the option playing either 

the Green or the Blue Tee.  This will also be in option for our White Tee players.  

All other holes must be played from your respective marker in order to protect 

turf.  There will be no exceptions to this rule. 
  

We thank you for your support of our club.  
  

With Best Regards 
  

Club Manager: Tim Shaver 

June 13th, 2017 


